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BACK-TO-SCHOOL TIPS

To kick the year off right and to help keep uneasiness at bay,
here are 10 back-to-school tips for parents:

1. Pray together before they go to school. This will help your child communicate
their feelings and concerns. It also can calm them down. Knowing that you care
enough about their day to pray with them and that they have prayed to God about
their time at school can be a huge stress reliever.

2. Keep up with their day. Be sure to talk to them about their day before they leave and when they get home: what they are
anticipating and what they have to do for school work for the week, how they feel about their teachers, and what they are learning
about. The more important they feel their school day is to you the more important they will consider it.

3. Review their homework. Even if they do not need help with their at-home work, be sure to look it over and show that you care
about even the smallest assignments.

4. Do not take it too seriously. While showing them that you truly care about their school work, be sure to communicate that
mistakes are not uncommon and encourage them even when they have a bad day. You do not want school to be too stressful. And
while you should take your children’s education seriously, you do not want them to feel they always need to be perfect.

5. Send some love to school. On the first day of school, when they have a big test, or just because, send a special note in their
lunch box, adding a toy or candy, if the school permits it. This will make them smile. It's a mid-day reminder that they are loved and
it can really make a day feel special.

6. Celebrate them. Some children truly struggle to make passing grades. It can be hard to feel good about yourself when you are
always having to work harder than others to keep up with assignments. Show your child that they impress you. If your refrigerator
is full of artwork already, keep a folder or scrapbook where you can house your child’s work.

7. Never ignore behaviors. If your child is suddenly falling behind in school or seems to be showing a personality change, find out
why. Sometimes bully victims or a child who is struggling with other issues are afraid to tell or talk about them. You do not want to
make the situation worse by causing a scene. The best way to find out how things are going for your child in school, if they won't
tell you themselves, is to call a parent/teacher conference.

8. Do not reveal your apprehension. School is going to be an important part of your child’s development and as parents it can be
hard to entrust our children’s well being to others for the day. Yet, having a positive attitude about your child’s education and
learning environment is key. If you are not happy or comfortable with things going on at the school, do not address the issues in
front of your child.

9. Make a day or night during the week just for fun. Having a craft night, movie night, or just a night to go on a bike ride that your
child can look forward to can really keep them get excited for a new week. During the week, your schedule is likely jam-packed,
taking an hour out of a set night every week to just spend time with your child will also help you feel keyed into their week more.

10. Enjoy it! A new school year is a new beginning. As stressful as it can be, it is also exciting. Moms and dads of back-to-school
children, have a happy and safe year. May it be a year full of smiling faces and successful semesters.

Online CBN article: https://www1.cbn.com/mommy/archive/2011/08/30/10-back-to-school-tips

SHOPPING FOR SCHOOL SUPPLIES

During the month of August, some states offer a "sales tax holiday," which means that certain products won't be
taxed during a set period of time. This is a great opportunity to save money on back-to-school items including
clothes, shoes, and supplies. Check here to see if your state participates in sales tax holidays.
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PREVENTITIVE CARE & ANNUAL PHYSICALS

_
Parents! Back to school is right around the corner so it's a good
time to schedule those preventive care visits and annual physicals!
’
EPC medical plan members check out the preventive care services
that are covered at no cost to you as part of your preventive care
here. b
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L SERs 24 Consider taking your child to see an Eye Care Professional if he or she

does any or all of the following things:
SQUINTS

COVERS ONE EYE TO READ, WORK ON THE COMPUTER, OR WATCH TELEVISION
CONSTANTLY SITS TOO CLOSE TO THE TELEVISION OR COMPUTER

RUBS EYES CONTINUOUSLY

USES A FINGER AS A GUIDE TO READ
LOSES PLACE WHILE READING

HOLDS BOOK TOO CLOSE TO FACE
TILTS HEAD TO SEE BETTER
COMPLAINS OF HEADACHES OR TIRED EYES

RECEIVES LOWER GRADES THAN NORMAL, OR IF THEY HAVE NOT HAD A PROFESSIONAL EYE
EXAMINATION IN THE LAST TWO YEARS

The American Optometric Association recommends that all school age children receive a thorough eye exam
at least once every 2 years even if vision correction is not required. Children who wear corrective lenses should
see their Eye Care Professional annually or as specified by their Eye Care Professional.

EPC Benefit Resources offers vision benefits through National Vision Administrators (NVA). Check out more
information by visiting our website: https://epc.org/benefits/2023vision/.

VISION SAVINGS TIP

As an NVA member you have the option to get your eye exam from one provider and purchase your eyewear
from a different one, or an optical retailer (like Walmart). Remember to bring your prescription with you!
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